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To Whom it may concern, 
 
 
 
In response to the label placement, it is not acceptable by our clients to add the label to the front of the plastic 
cover. The plastic cover provides the esthetics of our product and therefore not acceptable to add any label or 
sticker on the front cover. 
 
Also, installing the sticker on the back of the product renders the label not accessible after installation. The best 
place and acceptable by our clients, is on the inside of the front cover. Please note that in order to install the 
product to the wall, there are 2 screws which are to be screwed into the wall from the inside of the product. The 
plastic cover must be removed for the installation, or removal, and therefore exposing the label containing the 
FCC ID and IC label. This label is installed at the time of purchase. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
Paolo Primiani 
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